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Welcome back! I am excited to take on a new role as Walter Scott’s Teacher 
Librarian.  As Teacher-Librarian, I am looking forward to creating a learning 

commons that is vibrant and inviting with exciting opportunities for 
collaboration among teachers and students. 

Coming Soon to our Learning Commons

 We will continue with Super Readers (Grade 8’s) one recess per week 
starting in October. 

 I will also welcome Grade 7 Library Helpers. Please listen to announcements 
in the coming weeks. 
 

 Library orientation for each division and class in September

 DON’T FORGET: please return your books from last year as soon as possible


